
 

 

COTTO 009/2023       March 29, 2023 

Subject: Request to Post a Trading Suspension on the Securities of SCG Ceramics Public 

Company Limited (COTTO) 

 

To President, 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

SCG Ceramics Public Company Limited (“The Company” or “COTTO”) has been notified by 

The Siam Cement Public Company Limited (“SCC”) on March 29, 2023 regarding the 

restructuring of the ceramic tile and sanitary ware business of subsidiaries of SCC, including 

approval for SCG Decor Co., Ltd., (“SCG Decor”) a subsidiary of SCC, to acquire securities of 

the Company for the purpose of delisting the Company's shares from the Stock Exchange of 

Thailand ("SET"). SCC has disclosed the information about the approval of the aforementioned 

restructuring plan to the SET on March 29, 2023 during the mid-day session. 

 

The Company will convene a Board of Directors meeting on the morning of March 30, 2023 to 

consider matters related to the restructuring plan, and will disclose relevant information to the SET 

by the end of the day. The Company considers the information to be important, which may affect 

the trading price of the Company's securities. Therefore, the Company intends to request a trading 

suspension of its securities from the SET starting from the afternoon of March 29, 2023 until March 

30, 2023, as SCG Decor will hold a Board of Directors meeting in the evening of March 29, 2023 

to approve the restructuring plan, including the offer price for the Company's securities. 

Please be informed accordingly 

 

                                                               Yours faithfully, 
SCG Ceramics Public Company Limited 

  -signed- 

 (Numpol Malichai) 

 Managing Director 


